
Justification for Non-Material Change to Cuba Remittance Affidavit Form, 1505-0167

The Office of Foreign Asset Control (OFAC) requests clearance for a non-material, non-substantive 

change to the Cuba Remittance Affidavit Form.  The changes are required to reflect changes in the 

maximum amount of allowable remittance (raised from $1,000 to $2,000), and the removal of the $300 

cap per payee household in a three month period.  While it is possible that these changes will result in a 

change in the estimated annual response rate for this form, due to a variety of factors it is currently 

impossible to anticipate what those changes might be.  OFAC will monitor any response rate fluctuations

in the near future and revise the cleared estimation as necessary.


